From:

Sent: 18 July 2023 11:28

To: Planning Planning

Cc: Enya Fogarty;

Subject: Objection to 2023/2245/P

This is an objection by lan Durant and Sally Durant, owners of Flat 4, Market House, 10-12 Parker Street, London
WC2B 5PH.

We are concerned by the size of the proposed development and, in particular, the very large 2™ floor terrace at the
back of the building which we believe will have an adverse effect on the amenity of our flat. We also object to the
overall increased size and bulk of the proposed new building which will reduce the light enjoyed by the flats in our
building and will have an overbearing impact on the space at the rear of our block. We consider that the proposed
height and roof line of the new building will be inappropriate for Parker Street.

Regards,
lan & Sally Durant



